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17th July 2020  
 
Dear Parent Carer 
 
I refer to my letter on the 9th July and would like to update you further as follows: 
 
Transport Arrangements 
 

- The DfE have now agreed that we can have staggered start and finish times as per my 
previous letter to you.  This will be reviewed during the autumn term. 

 
- If you have any queries regarding transport please telephone WCC Transport Department - 

01905 843923. 
 
Operational Plans 
 

- Can you please keep your child at home if they are showing any signs of COVID19 even if you 
believe they just have a cold 

 
- Handwashing will become a regular part of the school day for all pupils returning in 

September.  There will be additional hygiene stations in each classroom. 
 
- If your child is not returning to school in September, and this has been agreed with school, 

then we will continue with remote learning resources on the website and be in regular 
contact with you. 

 
- Where it is possible for pupils to come out of their chairs in the classroom this will take place.  

However if this is not possible pupils will be prioritised to use the Acheeva beds until all out 
rooms are fully functional.   

 
- A separate letter will follow to families for any pupils who are on a split placement at 

Chadsgrove. 
 

Health & Safety Plans 
 

- All NHS therapy staff will carry cleaning materials/products and will clean down any surfaces 
that they have been in contact with whilst in our school.  Private therapists are required to do 
the same.  Can you please communicate this message to any private therapists that usually 
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come into school to see your child.  We have allocated one room for private therapists to use 
so they need to book this in advance of any visits.   

 
- Any equipment arriving in school from home will need to be cleaned down by yourselves 

before it can come into school.    
 
We will send a letter a week prior to returning to school to update you further on any arrangements 
for the return to school on Wednesday 2nd September 2020. 
 
Once again, can I thank you for your patience, support and understanding during this time. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Hope you all enjoy a lovely summer. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Deb Rattley 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


